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Temporary Inconvenience for Improvement! 

The Community Center will be CLOSED from July 
10th through at Least July 13th.   For your con-
venience the gym facilities only will be accessible 
during this time.  New flooring is being installed!   

As of last Thursday the Westminster Community 
website is up and working.  Thanks for your  

patience in this matter! 



It has come to the Architectural Review Committee’s 
attention that many people have installed lawn orna-
ments, decorations and decorative flags, other than 
US flags, in their yards. Any ornament or decoration 
of any kind must be approved by the ARC before being 
installed. We have checked and we do not have re-
quests for the majority of the items displayed 
throughout the community. 
 
Please submit an ARC request for any decoration in any 
yard. All these ornaments need to be removed until you 
have received permission from the committee. This ap-
plies to each item displayed in your yards. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. These rules are 
spelled out in the ARC docs under the landscaping sec-
tion, paragraph f, page 7. 
 
We are in need of a non voting alternate to serve on 
our committee. Meetings are held the second Wednes-
day of each month in the billiards room of the commu-
nity center. Training will be provided. 

News from ARC 



July Board Meeting 

July 18 at 7 pm in the  

Community Center 

 


